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Jacki Katzman
PO Box 116
Bethlehem, NH 03574

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I fully appreciate the short-term argument that Northern Pass represents jobs for New Hampshire.
However, these temporary jobs will not have a long-term impact on our state economy. | feel Northern
Pass advocates have misrepresented a number of factors: jobs, impact on energy prices in New
Hampshire, ‘greenness,” and overall economic impact on the state.

While Northern Pass energy is hydro-sourced, the dams used to create the energy have created
environmental devastation to the upstream tribal lands. Northern Pass representatives have offered
sloppy work, at best, when describing how the power lines will affect landowners downstate, and the
visual beauty which is New Hampshire's heritage in the North Country.

As a resident of Bethlehem, NH, | am particularly upset with Northern Pass' plans for our town. Isn'tit
enough that we have to fight Casella and it's ever-greedier plans to poison the Ammonoosuc Rivershed
(and the entire downstream effluent which flows into the Connecticut Rivershed, right into the Long
Island Sound)? In addition, we have to ruin our landscape with high tension wires that go below ground
south of our community.

We have been bulldozed by an energy company whose plan is already out of date. Better alternatives
have been proposed.

Sincerely,
Jacki Katzman
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